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Marines & Auxiliary Members:

August Meeting Notice
The next General Membership Meeting will be held on Thursday August 3rd at 2000 
The General Membership Meeting will be held at the American Legion, Post 351, 46146 Cass Avenue located in Utica.  The telephone number to the Post is: (586) 731-9833.
Chaplain's Corner
Hi Marines,

I received news that Garth Allen is doing well 

and that his wife is improving.

I spoke with Richard Flynn, he is working on getting his Medicare and Social Security.

Called Harry Grover, he has not been feeling so good lately, but doing better.

Preston Hawkyard and Frank Torre are doing well.

John Sottrel

Chaplain
Auxiliary News
A brief meeting was held due to lack of attendance.  However, remember to mark your calendar for Aug 5.  Picnic at Legion grounds.  We will be hosting a luncheon on Oct 21 for Mid-Winter Rally, also at Legion Hall.  Your assistance will be appreciated. And finally Marine Corps Birthday Party will be soon upon us, along with Veterans Day Services.  Enjoy the summer and good health to all. 
  

Loretta Balderson
Auxiliary President
Check out The Detachment Facebook page for News and Events!
https://www.facebook.com/macombcountydetachmentmarinecorpsleague/

MARINES OF OUR PAST

Rank: Private First Class

Organization: U.S. Marine Corps

Company: Company F, 2d Battalion

Division: 3d Marines, 3d Marine Division

Born: 22 January 1947, Los Angeles, Calif.

Departed: Yes

CITATION

For conspicuous gallantry and intrepidity at the risk of his life above and beyond the call of duty. Company F was advancing in dense jungle northwest of Cam Lo in an effort to extract a heavily besieged reconnaissance patrol. Pfc. Anderson's platoon was the lead element and had advanced only about 200 meters when they were brought under extremely intense enemy small-arms and automatic weapons fire. The platoon reacted swiftly, getting on line as best they could in the thick terrain, and began returning fire. Pfc. Anderson found himself tightly bunched together with the other members of the platoon only 20 meters from the enemy positions. As the fire fight continued several of the men were wounded by the deadly enemy assault. Suddenly, an enemy grenade landed in the midst of the marines and rolled alongside Pfc. Anderson's head. Unhesitatingly and with complete disregard for his personal safety, he reached out, grasped the grenade, pulled it to his chest and curled around it as it went off. Although several marines received shrapnel from the grenade, his body absorbed the major force of the explosion. In this singularly heroic act, Pfc. Anderson saved his comrades from serious injury and possible death. His personal heroism, extraordinary valor, and inspirational supreme self-sacrifice reflected great credit upon himself and the Marine Corps and upheld the highest traditions of the U.S. Naval Service. He gallantly gave his life for his country.

DID YOU KNOW….

MARINE CORPS LEAGUE UNIFORM SUPPLIERS

Marine Corps League Headquarters,

 The Ship’s Store www.mcleague.com/shipsstore 1-800-MCL-1775 

Uniform items available: collar ornaments, blazer crest, covers, black ties, MCL patches, US Flag Patch, cover accessories, belts and buckles, blazer buttons, USMC windbreaker jacket, red polo shirt and various other MCL items

Marlow White

 www.marlowwhite.com 1-800-255-6136 

Uniform items available: Shoes, NCO Swords, Honor Guard web and flag belts.

The Marine Shop

 http://marineshop.safeshopper.com 1-877-640-7195 

Uniform items available: Red blazer

Pilot House Inc.

 www.pilotshirts.com 1-800-833-3838 

Uniform items available: White aviator shirt with epaulets

MCRD, Parris Island SC, Clothing Store 1-843-228-1591 

Uniform items available: Blue trousers w/blood stripe, khaki shirt, web belts, oxford shoes, shirt stays, Dress blue coat w/accessories and any other Marine Corps uniform items

ArmyNavy Shop www.armynavyshop.com
 Uniform items available: Oxford shoes
The Blazer Depot 

www.blazerdepot.com 1-888-322-7469 

Uniform items available: Red Blazer (will have to replace buttons with MCL buttons)
**************************************************************Quartermaster has new hats!
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Famous Marines
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Do you recognize this famous Marine?  Hint: After leaving Kent State University in 1980, he enlisted into the United States Marine Corps Reserve and served for six years. 

**************************************
[image: image3.png]Veterans/Community Picnic

Aug 5, 2017 12-6PM

Public Welcome

A0 OFTHE American Legion Post 351
46146 Cass Ave
Utica M1 48317

THANKSTOTHEBRAY 586 731-9833
Hamburgers, Hot Dogs,
Salads, Chips & Pop
By American House Troy
Featuring Craft & Vendor Show, a Firetruck,
Legion Train Rides, Horseshoes & Activities

50/50, Gift Basket & Silent Auction Raffles
Suggested $5 donation
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Commandant�
Christine Tonegatto-Salo�
(586) 801-0081�
�
Auxiliary President�
Loretta Balderson�
�
�
Senior Vice Commandant�
Don Teeples�
(586) 292-8156�
�
Senior Vice President�
Sharon Renaud�
(248) 217-9558�
�
Junior Vice Commandant�
Dean Miles�
(586) 457-7008�
�
Junior Vice President�
Catherine Haustein�
(586) 468-6906�
�
Judge Advocate�
Bill LaFave�
(313) 720-0425�
�
Judge Advocate�
Joan Pfaff�
(586) 263-3448�
�
Adjutant/Paymaster�
Mark Spooner�
(586) 466-5708 �
�
Co-Chaplain�
Dolores Tonegatto�
(586) 781-6839�
�
Chaplain�
John Sottrel�
(586) 247-7785 �
�
Co-Chaplain�
Mary Ann Music�
(586) 783-2362�
�
Sergeant at Arms�
Bill Heise�
() �
�
Secretary�
Irene Spooner�
(586) 466-5708�
�
Editor, Newsletter�
Elaine Arnold�
(248) 303-5582�
�
Treasurer�
Irene Spooner�
(586) 466-5708�
�
Honor Guard Commander�
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(248) 798-5776�
�
Auditor�
Gail Trevino�
(586) 466-6206�
�
Quartermaster�
Brett Jacokes�
(248) 761-6513�
�
Auditor�
Gayle Brown�
(586) 598-8533�
�
Deputy Quartermaster�
John Sternicki�
(586) 468-1014�
�
�
�
�
�
Historian�
Greg Pawlik�
(586)  808-3217�
�
�
�
�
�
Highway Cleanup Officer                    �
Bill Lafave�
(313) 720-0425�
�
�
�
�
�
Web Sergeant�
Don Lyon�
(586) 925-5010�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
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Auxiliary Officers 2012 - 2013





Detachment Officers 2012 - 2013
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